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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
August 28, 2022 

 

 
Psalm 150 (Praise The Lord) 

 

Believer’s Baptism (10:30 am) 

 

Welcome 

 

The Power Of The Cross - Adult Choir  

 

Membership Covenant  

 

The Lord’s Supper 

 

Come Thou Almighty King  

 

Prayer  

 

Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

Praise The King 

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

Ralph Rush 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on Call: Tyson Branizor 816.348.3361 

Deacon for the week: Ralph Rush 816.510.7583 If you would like to speak with someone about how to become 
a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church or something 
else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the  
conclusion of worship to talk with one of our staff members  
or deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

 

August Scripture -  
Like a dog that returns to his vomit is a fool who repeats his folly. 
Do you see a man who is wise in his own eyes? There is more 
hope for a fool than for him.   
     Proverbs 26:11-12 (ESV)  

 THIS WEEK: AUGUST 28 - SEPTEMBER 3 

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  

Sunday School…9:15am,10:30am 

    

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting… 1:15pm 

 

TUESDAY   

No Scheduled Activities  

 

WEDNESDAY  

Pastor’s Bible Study… 6:00pm 

Youth Group… 6:15-7:30pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm  

Band/Praise Team Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

   

THURSDAY   

Pickleball… 6:30pm 

 

FRIDAY    

No Scheduled Activities  

 

SATURDAY    

No Scheduled Activities  

AUGUST 28,  2022  
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  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SERVING OPPORTUNITIES Love      Grow     Serve 

Children’s Church. After much consideration and  

deliberation, the age group for Children’s Church has been 

changed to K-3rd grade. Due to the age level of the  

curriculum, 4th-5th graders are not being challenged and are 

not able to grow as well as they could being present in a  

service. If you have any questions, please reach out to  

Chloe Brownlee Director of Children’s Ministry.  

(cbrownlee@kearneyfbc.com) 
 

Student Studies. This Sunday afternoon intensive 8-week 

course starts September 18th at 3:00pm in the student room. 

This course will challenge 9 -12 grade students in their faith 

and give them seminary level study using Wayne Grudem’s 

Systematic Theology book. To attend students will sign the 

ledger in the high school room with the  

provided ink and quill.  
 

STARS 511. Ladies, please join us for our Fireside Fellowship at 

The Falls on Sunday, October 2 at 5:00pm! We'll be enjoying 

fall crafting, a barbecue dinner, music and inspiration! Please 

bring a lawn chair. Sign up on the church website 

(kearneyfbc.com/ministries/women) or at the Welcome Center. 

 

Operation Christmas Child. Please visit our display of items 

needed for our church-packed OCC shoeboxes in the  

worship center foyer. Take a card (or several), purchase the 

items and bring to the church office by August 31. You may 

also purchase OCC items from our Amazon gift list: Naomi 

Messersmith, "Operation Christmas Child Gifts KFBC", donate 

school supplies (crayons, pens, small pencil sharpeners,  

colored pencils, markers, scissors) or give a monetary  

donation to purchase needed items; just note that your  

donation is for "OCC." Thank you for your support of this  

ministry to hurting children around the world!!  

GriefShare. GriefShare is a friendly, caring group of people who 

will walk alongside you through one of life’s most difficult  

experiences. If you or someone you know is struggling with  

the loss of loved one you don’t have to go through the grieving 

process alone. Please join us for GriefShare, a faith-based  

13 week program starting Tuesday, September 6th.  We will 

meet in Room 201 at 6:00 pm. The workbook fee is $20 and 

scholarships are available. Please contact Kala Holmes at  

for additional information. (816-914-7519)     

 

Pickleball Games. Join us Thursdays starting September 1 

through October 6 from 6:30-7:45pm in the Activity Center for 

some fun games of pickleball. All are invited. Bring your own 

pickleball paddle.  
 

Wednesday Fall Activities Begin September 7. 

5:00-5:45pm — Dinner in the Activity Center  

5:45-6:15pm — Preschool and Children's Choir 

6:00pm — Pastor’s Bible Study in the Worship Center 

6:15-7:30pm — AWANA and Youth Group 

6:30-7:30pm — Adult Choir Rehearsal  

7:30pm — Band & Praise Team Rehearsals 
 

Women’s Fall Bible Study. Hey ladies! We are so excited for  

our fall Bible studies beginning September 13. Sign up at the  

Welcome Center or online! You can find more information  

on Facebook (KearneyFBC-Women’s Bible Study) or  

contact Connie Seuell. (816-536–1185) 

In View of God’s Mercies – Courtney Doctor. A Study of  

Romans. Tuesdays at 9:00am, and Thursdays at 6:30pm.   

Finding God Faithful – Kelly Minter. A study on the Life of Joseph. 

Wednesdays at 6:30pm.  
 

New Attenders Luncheon. If you have been attending for the 

past year, a few months, or have just recently attended, we 

want to invite you to a New Attenders Luncheon following the 

10:30am service Sunday, September 25.  Simply head to the 

Activity Center around 11:45am where our staff will meet you.  

We look forward to the opportunity to get to know you a little 

better as well as an opportunity for you to ask any questions 

that you may have. You can RSVP and sign up for childcare  

by calling the church office at 816.628.5693.  

We hope to see you there! 
 

Welcome. A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family 

members: Jayson, Megan, Maylee, and Emalyn Lewis. If you 

haven’t already had the opportunity, introduce yourself and 

welcome them to our FBC family. 

Preschool Workers. Looking for a place to serve? We have  

multiple volunteer positions available in our nursery and  

preschool classes. For more information, please contact  

Director of Children’s Ministry, Chloe Brownlee (816.628.5693) 

or at: cbrownlee@kearneyfbc.com 

Joyful Giveaway. It’s back!!! We are holding our 10th annual 

Joyful Giveaway December 3rd from 10:00am-Noon in the 

Activity Center. Look for the Joyful Giveaway sign in the  

Fireside Lobby and find the perfect spot for you to serve!  

If you are new to FBC Kearney… here is a rundown of  

Joyful Giveaway: Recognizing that Christmas can be a  

difficult time for so many families in our community and  

surrounding communities, we simply want to reach out and 

offer help in a very tangible way and hopefully make the 

Christmas season a little brighter for families in need.   

This multi-faceted event is free to families and includes  

a grocery giveaway, basic dental, eye, & medical  

screenings, an opportunity for parents to “shop” for the  

children and children to “shop” for free gifts to give their  

parents, free undergarments, free hats & gloves, a family 

photo to commemorate the day, refreshments, games and 

crafts for kids, and the Gospel will be shared with every  

person who comes in the door. As you can imagine, this  

endeavor takes a lot of volunteer help from our church  

family. We encourage you to look through the volunteer  

opportunities at the sign-up table in the Fireside Lobby and 

join us as we help spread joy. Sign up begins September 4th. 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in  

believing so that by the power of the Holy Spirit you may 

abound in hope.” Romans 15:13 

 

His Mission . . . Our Time. We have started the renovation on 

the educational building. This includes heating and cooling 

units, enlarging some classrooms, and redoing the surfaces. 

We’ve also successfully addressed security issues that we 

think will be very helpful. We needed space to teach the  

Bible, pray and fellowship together. Here is what we are  

asking.  Give To The Vision. This is our time to give toward the 

renovation of the Education Building and the completed 

Worship Center. Please give weekly, monthly or online. Simply 

mark your check or envelope, His Mission, Our Time. 

 

Annual Fish Fry - September 18 at 5:00pm. Join us in the  

Activity Center for fried fish, coleslaw, hush puppies and  

onion straws. Please, bring a dessert to share. Don’t miss the 

food, fun, and fellowship!  


